
Year 3 Homework letter  - Friday 21st April 2022 
Welcome back Year 3! I do hope you all had a restful Easter and that you are all  

looking forward to the Summer term! 

English: 

This week Year 3 have begun to look at our new 
book ‘Flotsam’ by David Wiesner. Flotsam is a 
textless book that allows the children to be crea-
tive and imagine what is happening and what 
might happen next. This week we started by tell-
ing the story to each other using our own thoughts 
and ideas with a focus on fronted adverbials to 
accurately sequence the story. 

Maths:  

This week we have recapped on fractions and 

have been ordering and comparing them. Towards 

then end of the week we 

moved onto adding and 

subtracting fractions 

that have the same de-

nominator.  We finished 

the week off by learning 

how to find an amount 

from a whole number.  

Homework  
Reading: Please try to read every evening 
with your child. Do continue to ask them ques-
tions about what they have read to check their 
understanding. 

Guided Reading: Please read the text provided  
entitled ‘volcanoes’ and answer the attached 
questions. 

Maths: This week’s Maths homework will be 

set on MyMaths. The task is related to frac-

tions. The MyMaths logins can be found inside 

their homework books.   

Multiplication: Please use Times Tables Rock 
Stars to help improve your child's understand 
and knowledge of these timestables. Do spend 
as much time as possible accessing times Times 
Tables Rockstars as it’s a fun and interactive 
way to improve their fluency.  

Spellings: Use the sheet provided to complete 
this week’s spellings.  

P.E. kits, water bottles and sun hats 

As we approach Summer, we ask that you  
please send your child to school with a wa-
ter bottle which we can take outside at 
lunchtime so they can stay hydrated. In 
very warm weather, please make sure they 
also come to school with a hat and wearing 
suncream. 

Please could I also remind you that Year 3 
do P.E on a Monday, therefore all children 
are required to bring their kit in at the start 
of every week.   

Dates:  
Diary Dates 

Monday 24th May – St. George’s Day (red top for 
children in St. George’s Team) 

Monday 1st May – Bank holiday 

Monday 8th May – Bank holiday 

Friday 26th May – Mufti Day. Bring a bottle for 
the Summer Garden Party. 

Monday 29th May  - Friday 2nd July- Half Term.  
We hope you all have a restful weekend. 
Mr Bowen, Mrs Boyle and Mrs Russell. 
The Year 3 Team  


